
 
 

                
 
 
 

Dear GNHSOA Members, 
 
While reviewing comments by members on the evaluation forms, the executive board 
noticed a concern about uniforms. It is important that all members have a minimum 
of two different colored jerseys and all uniforms should be in good condition (not 
faded).    
 
We are going to place an order for Official Sports Grid Uniforms and other items for 
our board members. Depending on how much is ordered, we can get up to 20% on 
NISOA and USSF uniforms and 25% on other items (Whistles, cards, flags, etc.) 
 
This would be a good opportunity to order alternate shirts, new shorts and socks.  
 
Please order by JUNE 1. Email Peter Trenchard at (paxtondog@aol.com) with what 
you want to order. Once we get all the orders, we will figure out the discount and 
ask for payment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Monica Quisgard 
President 
GNHSOA 



GNHSOA Uniform order Form - NISOA Grid Pattern 
 
Shirts in long sleeve or short sleeve are available from XS to XXL. Shorts are available 
from XS to XXL. We use 3 stripe white socks. 
 
Look at the official sports online to check prices. Officialsports.com 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

If you want to order US Soccer items, please specify exactly what you want. 


